
 
 

 

Dear Friends, 

  

First Lady Rosalynn Carter’s famous quote 

reminds us, “There are only four kinds of people 

in the world — those that have been caregivers, 

those that are caregivers, those who will be 

caregivers, and those who will need caregivers.” 

Mark your calendar for Friday, February 16th, which is designated as 

2024 National Caregivers Day.  At Holy Trinity, we will recognize those 

who have chosen caregiving as a profession: our nurses, physical, 

occupational, and speech therapists, nursing assistants and aides. 

Professional caregivers hold a special place in our hearts and in our 

community. They embody the spirit of service and play a pivotal role in 

providing exceptional care.  

At Holy Trinity, our caregivers are kind, compassionate and committed 

to our resident's spiritual, emotional and physical health. I’ve 

witnessed firsthand the invaluable contributions they have made to our 

residence and appreciate that they are among the most dedicated in the 

field.  They get to know every resident and consider them like family.  I 

believe our caregivers should be celebrated year-round!  

During the month of February, please stop by to visit our wonderful 

caregivers and take a tour of our beautiful residence.  You will be 

amazed by our uplifting atmosphere and commitment to the highest 

standards of excellence.   

Until next month, 

 

Rodolfo A. Parra 

CEO and Administrator 
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